
 

AGA KHAN FOUNDATION-AFGHANISTAN 

INVITATION FOR PRE-QUALIFCATION 

 

Aga Khan Foundation – Afghanistan invites Applicants for pre-qualification to identify qualified 

and capable companies to undertake technical assessment, design, supply, and installation of 

around 250 KW off grid/hybrid solar power generation system with battery backups, all 

complete work in Kabul province. 

Interested applicants are invited to collect the pre-qualification document from the following 

address against a copy of valid business license, application letter, representative introduction 

letter, and the representative’s national ID card. Or request for pre-qualification document by 

sending an email to the following email addresses with required documents.  

 

Kabul: National Procurement Department 
Aga Khan Foundation Office Ghiyasuddin Watt Shahri Naw Kabul, Afghanistan. 
Email: Saleem.noori@akdn.org & zia.hassanzada@akdn.org 

Contact Numbers: +93 (0) 796 02 12 42, 744 00 76 10 & 799 30 80 40. 

 

 
Pre-qualification document distribution: From Sunday September 03, 2023, to Saturday September 16, 

2023 (Sunday to Thursday) from 08:30 am to 04:30 pm. 
  

 

 

 

mailto:Saleem.noori@akdn.org
mailto:zia.hassanzada@akdn.org

